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June 2020 - newsletter no 2

Over 100 churches across the Archdiocese have now
reopened for individual prayer.
 
Churches are opening at different times and on different
days and you are advised to check the parish website,
or call ahead, to ensure it is open before you travel.
 
All parishes must undertake a thorough Risk
Assessment before they open.
 
Funeral Services (not Masses) can also now take place.
 
However, Public Masses are still unable to take place
and this must be accessed via live stream.
 
Guidance on churches reopening for Public Masses
from July 4th has yet to be published.

Reopening our Churches for individual
prayer and funeral services
 

You have asked us how you can continue giving to your
parish during the pandemic.

Supporting Your Parish
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Churches reopening
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Parishes and charities still greatly need your support,
even more so without their weekly congregations and
visitors.
 
We do though recognise that many parishioners may be
struggling financially, and there is no expectation to give
where you are unable to do so.
 
 You can donate via standing order or single donation

The Archdiocese is seeking a voluntary part time Trust
Secretary to assist the Trustees in good "corporate
practices". Details can be found on the Diocesan
website.

Diocese Jobs Page

Trust Secretary needed
 

 

The Spiritual Enrichment Lecture Series (SELS)
presents Fr Liam Finnerty OCD.
 
Join on Saturday 4 July at 10.30am for this live stream
event.

The Centre for Applied Carmelite Spirituality (CACS) at
the Carmelite Priory, Oxford, engages top academics,
experts, authors and practitioners in the field of
Carmelite spirituality for the SELS.
 
Participants will hear keynote speakers who will explore
the practice of contemplative prayer and spiritual
guidance in the Carmelite tradition.

These talks will be particularly suited to those who wish
to know more about contemplative prayer or to deepen
their experience of it. They will also be of great

Join online - Praying through the Storm:
The Experience of St Teresa
 

 

Donate here
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http://r.email.birminghamdiocese.org.uk/mk/cl/f/h-S0wq_4FNXEv5m1Rh7vTQ5aAWlCE8-wrksw6l1S0R8HuTWiGCZHiKJzHVrEVMOf9oYIsn2NelINMbA1UIcgsjt4cftq-KbIx6N3iUXooQk7sQ0no5_60dHdqVzp4gABik9If-WmzGoLufQujLazL_-qoQZicKNy9CmebLYngOD5rF5gBpt4Dny67PWasLYK6-UcBk956EDb-LLTGNqKjZ504OThTKy6bEV_7jVEYQ2VkNNGl7k
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relevance to anyone whose ministry involves
accompanying others in prayer and spiritual direction.

Christians in Parliament
 
The prayer breakfast is online this year, on Tuesday 30
June, which gives a unique opportunity for as many
church leaders and Christians across the UK to
participate.
 
This year's theme is ‘Hope and peace in a time of fear
and suffering’.

National Parliamentary Prayer Breakfast
 

This book seeks to help children remain connected to
their First Holy Communion classes, and keep on
looking forward to receiving Jesus, during this time of
pandemic.

Buy now

New book: 'I'm waiting for my First Holy
Communion'
 

 

Many people are following Masses being streamed
online.
 
A useful resource with the prayers and readings for
each day can be found on the Magnificat website.

The Magnificat
 

 

Book Praying Through the Storm
 

 

Book Prayer Breakfast
 

 

The Magnificat

http://r.email.birminghamdiocese.org.uk/mk/cl/f/YJFV1T7wsSOahHVHOB6t8uYroOA7O96n301eOTK4hmQh9Z888WMZO77PNcueYpwMxvf2ytEelfASmzXDDAGRhD_A935Uc5CaPl3eebYDSiUqKOMcaDeeoOq1RJo-vidOhhfdPXy5_9o3yOPW5fzZEWrBIPlRjCgrJbHzTbetemg7kXy3ANr5xnyr_kgixTIm0scpoohwrgPAXSVmqUSdS23iMUynAA9e9Ph_TVnaZIN970rK88m85qAlfUQo1X6MYenJavxwbHmVzpgU3h4WwpU6x2c8yFrXLxU6b6xXFFFltQzq9Gcg6aYIC9x-W8Ub3Grvz96PudPvplN9Qz4aAPxChmpuOUIBmdzic9xHDc3W774v-s_g9CxcnZUN0IxGfgx6VVOkc-aUyIE
http://r.email.birminghamdiocese.org.uk/mk/cl/f/69YjefEUNnsCZbt9PA194zLUxvtJepymSCA0qQDzLc1_yjnuHnUeOQSnGs6Cx-T9SvpyR6PsvVOMenXzWbx5B3Dlra_5DCL8ZxZtHsDJ_MI63FTEqtspWaTQuxhQAxYnJWFWe4Inh7XwFVaMBsxS8WFnlHoM49a3zm8rn6UYlFbd6PUXmwNdrLQDCzYHC7rDSeLLz-le2othUnj9OSVVz1gpSk0oMnXpev1aR48o73USR2cvIDGHSe0Qr5OO
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Daily live streaming of Masses continues at St Chad's
Cathedral.
 
If your parish does not offer a live streaming facility
please join us.

Live Masses Online
 

If you are on Facebook, Twitter or Instagram please
follow the Archdiocese of Birmingham online.
 
Our accounts are being used more than ever before to
share news, events and information.

Twitter/ Facebook/ Instagram/ Web

Please follow us online
 

We hope you are finding this e-newsletter useful. Please remember to share with
anyone you think will benefit, and encourage them to subscribe via the website.
 
If you have any news, events or information you’d like to share this way please email it
to communications@rc-birmingham.org marked ‘For Newsletter’.
 
It's great to see information coming into us which we can share with others, please keep
it coming!

Archdiocese of Birmingham
Cathedral House
Queensway
Birmingham
B4 6EU

 

 

Online Masses at St Chad's
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